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SonnenBatterie Single
Phase Hybrid includes both
a hybrid inverter and DC
coupled battery.

Each would have its own
solar system. These systems
would be balanced to
avoid phase imbalance
issues.

Each inverter uses its own
metering input to gather
data on how to control the
battery at any point in
time.

This is used to ensure self
consumption is maximised
and ensure the inverter
does not charge the
batteries from the grid.

The SonnenBatteries will
ensure no more than 20A
difference between
phases occurs. If it
approaches this number it
will shut off all three
inverters simultaneously.
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balanced to avoid phase 
imbalance issues.

Each system would include 

These systems would be 

and DC coupled battery.
single-phase hybrid inverter 
its own set of panels, a 

hybrid battery systems.
would be three single-phase 
The SolShare power input 

As detailed in the example SLD in the document Allume SolShare Design and Installation Guide
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